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WP 2: Safety analysis and occurrence reporting  

 
On-site support activity to Montenegro CAA  

 
 

 
 
Within the framework of the EU-funded EASA - IPA4 project, an on-site support activity 
on safety analysis and occurrence reporting was delivered to the Civil Aviation Agency 
of Montenegro from 05 to 08 June 2018. 
 
The overall objective of this interactive working session was to review the current 
status of the safety analysing and occurrence reporting system with regard to the 
requirements of the EU. The objective was also to help strengthen the capacity of 
proactive safety management.   
 
The activity encompassed support on implementation of the legal framework and on 
improvement of NAA processes and procedures linked to management and evaluation 
of occurrence reports. Presentations on occurrence reporting elements (e.g. just 
culture, safety analysis, use of taxonomy, etc.) were delivered and discussed with NAA 
staff. EASA experts supported the installation of updates of the ECCAIRS software and 
taxonomy database, and delivered presentations to industry representatives in order 
to increase understanding on the need for data, relevant processes and increase 
awareness on the importance of safety data exchange.  


